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From:                                         Robert Egler <
Sent:                                           Sunday, August 21, 2022 3:15 PM
To:                                               Pam Ripley; Kelly Wicker
Subject:                                     REZONING OF 5503 MORSE RD.
 

 
Please be advised that my wife and I are 100% AGAINST the multi family rezoning proposed.
We live in the peaceful, quiet condos of Windward Trace and have a beautiful woods near us.
If apartments need to be built, build them away from residential areas, like you are doing on Morrison.




